
 
 
 
August 3, 2004 
 
Mr. Robert J. Pellatt 
Commission Secretary 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
6th Floor, 900 Howe Street,  Box 250 
Vancouver, British Columbia 
V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Mr. Pellatt: 
 
Re: Terasen Gas (Vancouver Island) Inc. (“TGVI”) 
 June 2004 Resource Plan Filing 
 Certificate of Public Convinience and Necessity Application 
 Request for Intervenor Status 
 
WestPac Terminals Inc.has announced plans to develop a LNG importation terminal and 
related facilities along the west coast of British Columbia. 
 
One element of the proposed project will be the ability to provide long-term supplies of 
natural gas to Vanouver Island.  Our project can offer alternatives to the proposed TGVI 
LNG production and storage facility and can provide natural gas supply alternatives to 
fuel proposed electric power generation facilities on Vancouver Island. 
 
Because our project may be materially affected by actions proposed by TGVI or by 
decisions made by the Commission in the course of its review of  the TGVI applications, 
WestPac Terminals Inc. formally requests that it be designated an “Intervenor” in the 
proposed hearings related to the TGVI June 2004 Resource Plan hearings and for the 
Terasen application for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity relating to 
Terasen’s proposed LNG production and storage facility on Vancouver Island. 
 
Please send all materials and announcements to my attention at the address above.  I can 
be contacted by telephone at (403) 920-3277; by fax at (403) 266-5736 or by e-mail at 
waynestanley@westpacterminals.ca 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Wayne Stanley 
Vice President 
 
 

WestPac Terminals 
400, 840 – 7th Ave. S.W. 
Calgary, AB  T2P 3G2 



 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


